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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Oliver — For his confidence and continuing skills 
in his cycle riding 

7J 
Lola — For excellent talking and writing with 
colourful semantics  

7L Tiarna — For helping with the morning routine 

8J Emrah — For his hard work in Literacy   

8R 
James — For fantastic independent problem-
solving  

9A 
Precious — For using her calming strategies and 
trying to identify her feelings  

Y9 
Jay — For showing a great growth mindset in 
Maths 

10R Ruky — For great work in Computing  

10RM 
Anna — For working hard and being a good 
class leader 

11C 
Charley — For participating in group discussions 
and sharing his ideas 

Y11 
Emmanuella — For excellent talking and 
initiating a conversation 

12C 
Omar — For great  teamwork during work 
experience in the dining hall 

12L 
Ashea — For being calm, polite and well 
behaved  

Y12 Ashlyn — For working hard in all lessons 

13K Richman — For making decorative papers in Art 

13L Casey — For getting on well with others in class 

14R 
Bukunmi — For mature behaviour and a 
positive attitude to work 

                     Star of the Week 

Max 11C —  

For going on independent work 
experience  

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Our leavers in 14S and a small group of sixth formers are spending 
this week at PGL on the Isle of Wight. They are due back to school 
this afternoon. Thanks go to Ali, Steph, Jake and Angela who are 
accompanying the pupils. We’re looking forward to seeing their 
photos next week! I had a great time with 14R last week. You can see 
from our photos how much the young people enjoyed themselves!  

 

We’re looking forward to London day on Tuesday. This is an own 
clothes day. Almost all pupils will be offsite for the day. Our theme 
this year is food in London. There will be no after school clubs on 
Tuesday evening.  

 

On Thursday a small group of young people attended a CENMAC, 
communication works event at Charlton Park School. Our pupils were 
great ambassadors for Highshore. Thanks go to Tony Caldwell our 
Senior SaLT for supporting our pupils so that they could get the most 
out of the day.  

 

Our year 6 visits continue next week. Amy Belcher will be off 
timetable visiting September’s  7A pupils in their primary schools. 
Year 6 club starts after half term.  

 

We break up next Friday for half term. School finishes at the usual 
time. 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Eileen 
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Kingswood Residential! 
14R Students thoroughly enjoyed their residential trip to Kingswood    

Activity Centre in Kent! 

For some of our students it was a new experience to stay overnight away 

from families, however they all coped extremely well with the change.  

Some of the activities that our students took park in included: Crate 

stacking, Lego construction and a class disco. Students also had the     

opportunity to develop their social skills by interacting with other 

schools that joined them on their trip. 


